
Building connections

British Columbia Transmission Corporation is the 
Crown corporation responsible for the planning, 
operation and maintenance of the Province’s 
publicly-owned electrical transmission system.

It’s been more than 30 years 
since the last major upgrade 
of British Columbia’s electricity 
transmission system.

It’s time to upgrade our transmission system 

to meet the growing demand today – and in 

the future. 

British Columbia Transmission  

Corporation (BCTC) is embarking on a  

10-year, $3.2 billion capital plan that will 

expand the system to ensure we have safe, 

secure electricity for the next 30 years 

and beyond. This plan also supports the 

Provincial goal of electricity self-sufficiency 

within a decade.

To learn more about BCTC’s innovative 

capital plan and our commitment to talking 

with communities throughout B.C., visit 

bctc.com, or call 1-866-647-3334.

It’s time…

The Province’s electricity grid 
now needs its first major  
upgrade in 30 years.

B.C. is growing like never before, 
and so too is our demand for 
reliable electricity.

BCTC’s plan will meet the electricity 
needs of British Columbians – today 
and in the future.
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